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September 18, 2007

The Honorable Mike Coffman
Secretary of State

Colorado Department of State
1700 Broadway

Denver, CO 80290

Dear Secretary Coffman:

On June 18, 2007, on behalf of Douglas County, my office sent a letter to vour
attention requesting, pursuant to CR.S. § 31-3-201(1)(a), that a determination of
abandonment be made with regard to a list of cities and towns that were previously but
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not currently existing in Douglas County.

At this time, Douglas County requests that the Secretary of State take no action
with regard to the town of Wheatland. After further investigation, it has been determined

that the town of Wheatland was located in Jefferson County.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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Sincerely,
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Board of County Commissioners

Myt%n A. Clark
Assistant County Attorney
for Lance Ingalls, County Attorney



